
  
 

 

 
‘PROPERTY BROTHERS: FOREVER HOME’ DELIVERS HIGHEST-RATED  

SERIES PREMIERE ON HGTV SINCE MARCH 2017 
  
New York [June 3, 2019] Jonathan and Drew Scott’s latest HGTV home renovation series, 
Property Brothers: Forever Home, delivered the highest-rated series premiere for the network 
since March 2017, garnering a .84 live plus three-day rating among P25-54 on Wednesday, May 
29, in the 9–10 p.m. ET/PT timeslot. The P25-54 rating was a 56 percent increase in that period 
over the prior six weeks. Attracting more than 3.7 million total viewers, the Property Brothers: 
Forever Home premiere also helped HGTV rank as a Top 5 network in all of cable for the night 
and was the #2 cable program among W25-54 and upscale P25-54 in the timeslot. 
 
In Property Brothers: Forever Home, Jonathan and Drew Scott are on a new mission to overhaul 
unremarkable houses into dream homes that the families will never want to leave. To unlock 
each home’s full potential, Jonathan and Drew completely remodel the house to suit the 
families’ needs and wishes. 
 
The power twins’ Emmy®-nominated series, Property Brothers, was last night’s winner of the 
inaugural Critics’ Choice Real TV Award in the Lifestyle Show: Home/Garden category.  
 
Property Brothers: Forever Home is produced by Scott Brothers Entertainment, with Jonathan 
and Drew as executive producers. 
 
ABOUT HGTV 
HGTV delivers the superstar experts, fascinating families, compelling renovations and stunning 
transformations that make all things home fun. America’s favorite way to get entertaining, 
relatable and inspirational home and lifestyle content, HGTV offers: a top 10 cable network that 
is distributed to more than 88 million U.S. households; a website, HGTV.com, that attracts an 
average of 10.8 million people each month; a social footprint of 20.6 million; HGTV Magazine, a 
monthly publication that reaches more than one million readers and exclusive collections of 
home-oriented products through the HGTV HOME™ consumer products line.  Viewers can 
become fans of HGTV and interact with other home improvement enthusiasts through 
Facebook, Twitter, Pinterest and Instagram. HGTV is owned by Discovery, Inc., a global leader in 
real life entertainment spanning 220 countries and territories, whose portfolio also includes 
Discovery Channel, Food Network, TLC, Investigation Discovery, and OWN: Oprah Winfrey 
Network. 
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